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POLO Advisory No. 05, Series of 2018

The Philippine Overseas Labor Office (POLO) in Muscat, Sultanate of Oman has
issued POLO Advisory No. 05, Series of 2018 which cites that in order to improve the
quality of deployment process in the Sultanate of Oman, all accredited foreign
recruitment agencies (FRAs) will be revalidated by submitting the following documents:

1) Valid Commercial Registration Certificate that includes Registered
Commercial Activity Code 781001 (Labor Recruitment Offices);

2) Manpower Recruitment License;

3) Municipal Business Permit; and

4) Civil Identification Card of the Licensed Owner

The POLO further cited that the FRA shall submit both the original and photocopy
of the said documents, translated into English by an independent translating office.
Those who failed to submit the required documents may be suspended to process new
deployment until such requirements have been duly complied with. The deadline set by
the POLO for submission of the above cited documents was on 16 May 2018.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

RNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

Source: POLO Muscat

30 May 2018
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